
Crozier Study Vindicates Alliance for MRI

The Crozier report, published yesterday, demonstrates that changes to existing practice would not be sufficient to comply with Directive
2004/40/EC and so the use of current equipment and procedures would need to stop.

In response to these findings, Commissioner Vladimir
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